Dear Parents
Costumes for The Peace Child
As you will already know, our Christmas performance this year is The Peace Child. By now your child will know whether they have a speaking part or if they are a Sotongi or a Wannakeekee.
Sotongis need to wear sporty / workout gear: shorts and T-shirts or dance leggings with leg warmers – think fitness videos! (No obvious Brands / Club logos)
Wannakeekees need to look Hippy-style – relaxed and creative artistic types. Think – 70s groovy style!

**Please do not feel that you need to spend extra money on finding fancy costumes. If you have any problems with finding a suitable costume please let us know.**
Cast Costumes:

Sotongi Chief – same as your tribe but with an added sporty cap
Wannakeekee Chief / Chief’s wife – same as your tribe but with a bandana

Narrators / Wisdom / Warrior- All black trousers and top (a scarf will be provided)
Fred and Bert – dungarees/ overalls to look like builders.

Reporter – Jeans with a smart jacket / waistcoat
Translator / Sound / Camera – Jeans / casual trousers with a checked / relaxed shirt
Please can costumes be brought into school by Friday 14th December in a labelled bag. 
If you also have any “toy spears or tribal / Native American items” that you don’t mind being used in our play then please bring them in.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs S Shermer and the Key Stage Two team

